
 

 

 

For the first time, in 2023 we have planned to have two Student Representatives (Reps) in 
our Doctorate. 

a) A student representative as a member of the AQ-PhD group, Alfredo Petruolo  

b) A student representative participating in the meeting of the Doctoral Board, to be elected  

  

In particular: 

a) The AQ-PhD Group (Group for Doctoral Quality Assurance - AQ-PhD) includes the coordinator, two 
members of the Doctoral Board (Prof. Stefania Campopiano and Prof. Ferdinando Nunziata) and the student 
representative, Alfredo Petruolo ( 38th cycle). All members of the AQ-PhD group were selected by the 
Doctoral College last April. The group is committed to: monitoring doctoral student satisfaction; propose 
appropriate changes to the training program to take into account student feedback; and more. 

  

b) The representative will be elected by the end of the year. 

The student representative acts as direct link between PhD candidates and Doctoral Board. You can report 
to him any issues you are unhappy with regarding the general management of the doctoral course.  
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